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Friday 26th May, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Windrush & Caribbean Day – Friday 23rd June 
 
We are writing to you to inform you that we will be celebrating Windrush day on the above date. This year marks 75 
years since the arrival of the Empire Windrush and with its arrival came the people, culture and traditions of the 
Caribbean.  
 
We have several activities planned –  Steel pans, Domino tables, food, music, face painting and raffles. We will be asking 
children to wear red on the day, as it is the colour of the Sickle Cell Society, who we will be making a donation to.    
 
For this day to be a success we are seeking the assistance and support of parents and carers who are willing to sell 
food/other items or offer a creative activity.  
 
For those of you who would like to offer your assistance, a meeting will be held on Thursday 8th June 2023 at 3.45pm (in 
the Blue Conference Room). If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like more information please contact 
Mr. Taylor via the office.  
 
Thanking you in advance for your collaboration.  
 
Mr. H. Taylor 
Racial Justice Champion 
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